
WHEN 

WHAT 

WHERE 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 

Santa Ana River Trail  

Realignment Project  

Anticipated Construction Duration 

November 19, 2018 — December 24, 2018 

Working Hours| Monday — Saturday|7 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to         

change due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will realign segments of 

the Santa Ana River Trail north of Katella 

Avenue and from SR-57 to I-5. The project 

will also include an asphalt concrete              

rehabilitation at segments of the existing 

paved trail, constructing a decomposed 

granite (DG) pathway adjacent to the 

paved trail, and installing signs and       

fencing.   

Bicyclists and other trail users will be detoured 

through the project area to the service road 

that runs parallel to the existing trail. Temporary 

fencing will be installed on Thursday,              

November 15. Construction will begin on     

Monday, November 19. The trail will be           

accessible during normal operating hours at all 

times during construction.  
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